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January 11, 2021 
 
Dear Prospective Team Sponsor, 
 

Our league appreciates the support of our sponsors over the many years we have provided our 
youth with baseball and softball.  In 2020, we shut down our spring season as we all learned 
how to live with the pandemic.  Prior to the shutdown, we printed our team jerseys with our 
sponsor names.  Thank you for your support in 2020. 
 
In 2021, we intend to use these shirts for the players.  Given the situation, we have no team 
sponsorships available this season.  We will accept your generous donation for the sign 
sponsors that hang on our fence on Westfield Ave in Elizabeth.  Please see our sponsor form 
document posted on our web site for more information. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 

Manuel  Medina - EYL President   
 
Thank you for your support,     
 
Rich Duran, Carole Acton, Susana Borga & Ralph Abbate - Sponsorship Committee 

 
 


